
 
 
 
                                                                                     
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
Victoria Road, Keighley, West Yorkshire, BD21 1JF. 

Tel: 01535 604183  Fax: 01535 681778 
Headteacher: Mr G Morrison 

Email:  office@holycroft.bradford.sch.uk 
Website: www.holycroftprimary.org.uk 

 
 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 

 

     
  EUROPEAN REGIONAL 
  DEVELOPMENT FUND 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
Yesterday evening the Prime Minister announced that the government may be in a 
position to start a phased reopening of schools from the 1st June, starting with 
Reception, Year 1 and Year 6 children. This is part of a conditional plan which will 
be under regular review. 
 
We have not yet received any information on what this phased opening may look 
like, and are waiting for further guidance from the government. As soon as I know 
more, I will update you via Class Dojo and the school website. We do look forward 
to having pupils back once it is safe to do so. Until then, school continues to be 
closed for all children, except for those of key workers or who are vulnerable.  
 
Finally can I say a big thank you for continuing to help your children learn at home. 
This will never be the same as them being at school. However, the work you are 
doing with them, in partnership with our teachers is making a real difference. This 
will greatly reduce the negative impact of the school closures. I am really proud to 
work in such a wonderful and supportive school community. 
 
Please take care. 
 
 
 
Mr Morrison 
Headteacher 
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